
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
August 7 , 2006-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin, 
Shoshana Mulé 
 
A new subdivision is planned off of Braney Rd., abutting PRVA property. The Board 
agreed to attend the town meeting on August 14th. 
 
The Board discussed 10 Lex and owner’s behind on their condo fees. Registered letters 
will be sent. 
 
The Board discussed purchasing benches for the mail box area and other designated areas 
in the complex. 
 
Danny continuing to prune trees. 
 
19-22 Lex decks to be repaired. 
 
The Board discussed upcoming annual meeting and preliminary budget. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next meeting Monday Sept 11 6pm 3 Lex. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


